
Spring Newsletter: 

 

Your Board of Directors for 2016 : 

 

President:               Connie Burndred 

VicePresident:        Bob Kilbach 

Secretary:               Jeanne Bohn 

Treasurer:                Ross Clements 

Directors:                 Dennis Smith 

                                  Gord Lenz 

                                  Joan Uhrich 

 

Please let any one of us know what you would like to see in your newsletter. This 

newsletter will be followed by another one in July. 

 

Beach time is upon us. For the enjoyment of all please ensure you clean up and take 

home your life jackets, chairs and beach toys as it leaves the beach unsightly. The beach 

areas at the resort are owned by Alberta Environment. The caretakers will remove any 

items left and store them in the compound for you to recover. This will commence June 

15th.  

 

Please keep any motorized vehicles off the common area. Common areas are any grass 

areas that are cut by resort staff. Please ensure to stay away from the Bible camp. We 

need to get along with our neighbors to fully enjoy our resort. 

 

Off leash areas are clearly marked and there is plenty of space for your four legged 

friends to have fun. We have levied fines for residents who fail to comply and will 



continue to do so. Poop clean up is easy with garbage cans throughout the resort. Resort 

staff says these are being used- keep up the great work. 

This is a family resort with quiet time at 11:00 pm. Everyone wants to have fun! 

 

We will be sending out a posting in the near future for the caretaker position. Stay tuned. 

 

The new water plant is up and running and as mentioned at the AGM we all need to be 

water wise. Watering in the heat of the day is not recommended early morning or late 

night is the ideal time. To avoid backups in the lift station please do not dispose of grease 

down the sink. Wipe it with a paper towel and use the paper towel to fuel your evening 

fire! 

 

The resort staff is trying to limit cutting to prevent the grass from burning off. Currently 

the height is 4 inches. Thank you to Jaedon and Wayne the resort is looking good! 

 

 

Resort campsites are allotted on a first come first serve basis. Please contact Jaedon or 

Wayne for reservations. Homeowners are responsible for their guests.  

 

That's it for now folks! Stay tuned in July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


